
Gas works on the Street to start 15th January 2018 
 
Southern Gas are starting work on the replacement of  gas mains from 
Clandon Road approximately 400 metres north of the junction with Lime 
Grove to approximately 30 metres south of the railway bridge on The Street. 
The work is scheduled to take from 15 January to 3 April and will require 
temporary traffic lights and one-way working. 
 
More details on https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/road-
maintenance-and-cleaning/roadworks/a247-clandon-road-and-the-street,-
west-clandon-southern-gas-networks 
 
 


